
Cable Meeting 9/18/2018 
 

Members Present:  Stephen Flanders, Doug Alwine, Richard Butt, John 
      Lawton and Rachel Cisto 

 

Meeting began at 7:05pm 

Reviewed the pictures that will be going onto the Cable Channel and 
reviewed the history of the Osborne Grange Hall.  Interview was done 
by Holly Lafond to Sylvia Beaupre who gave the history on the 
building. 

Reviewed the Police Video being done for a Cable Program and Doug 
will be doing more editing. 

Meeting closed at 8:00pm 
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